
 

March 11, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable David Crum, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Statehouse, Room 512-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Crum: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2375 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2375 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, any school student athlete who has been removed from a sport 

competition or practice session cannot return to the competition or practice until the student is 

evaluated by a health care provider licensed by the State Board of Healing Arts.  Before 

returning, the student is required to obtain a written clearance from the health care provider.  HB 

2375 would add licensed chiropractors, optometrists, advanced practice registered nurses, and 

physician assistants to the definition of “health care providers.”   

 

 Enactment of HB 2375 would have no fiscal effect on state government.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


